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Hello Homemakers,

Ho Ho Ho and Happy Holidays to you! I hope your

season is starting off merry and bright.  We are

entering the busiest part of the year and here is a

reminder to give yourself the gift of a little time to do

something you want.  The holidays can be stressful, but

if you take care of you first, it will be easier to take

care of everyone else later.  There are several fun

opportunities happening this month as well as club

Christmas parties.  Make sure to read all the fun

things happening throughout December as well as mark

your calendars for new things starting in January. 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a very Happy

New Year!                             -Angie

                                                           

Lyon County 

Homemakers
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and will not discriminate on the basis of race, color,

ethnic origin, national origin, creed, religion, political
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Sincerely,
  
Angie York
 County Extension Agent for Family & Consumer Sciences






Completing the form to nominate a veteran.  The form can be picked up from the

Extension Office.  The nominated veteran must meet the following stipulations: 

"Veterans to receive quilts MUST be a full time Lyon County resident who has never

received a quilt of recognition from any other organization. Recipients will be chosen by

age. Health concerns will also be considered and therefore may be chosen over age. No

posthumous quilts will be presented. "
Donating red, white, blue, or patriotic themed fabrics for the quilts.
Donating 80/20 Cotton/Poly Batting for the middle of the quilts.
Donating money to the Homemaker Quilts for Courage project to be used to purchase

fabric, batting, or thread as needed.
Joining us on January 12, 2023 at 9:00 AM at the Lyon County Extension Office for a

quilt top work day. Please bring a sack lunch.  You don't have to sew to help.  You can

press, be a runner, cut, or help in other ways.  This is an all hands on deck project.  Please

call the office at 270-388-2341 to sign-up for the work day.

The Lyon County Homemaker Council would like to introduce a new program to benefit

those who have served our country in the armed forces.  There are several ways you can

help to get this program up and running.  The program aims to give veterans a quilt for their

courage.  

You can help by:
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Lyon County Veterans 
Quilts for Courage

For a complete list of rules and regulations regarding the Quilts for Courage project, please e-mail angie.york@uky.edu.

Lyon County

Senior Citizens

Nutrition

Program

December 13, 2022
10:30 AM 

At the Senior

Center

Fun lesson and

taste testing

included.
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The Pennyrile Area Cultural Arts Competition will

be held at the Christian County Extension Office

on Friday, March 24, 2023.  Time to start working


on those craft projects.  

Try this as a


healthier


alterna
tive for




Holiday part
ies. 



 

What's Happening
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Please register for this class

by calling 270-388-2341.  
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